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June 25, 2015
Mr. Peter Doyle
Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street NW
Washington, DC 20554

Dear Mr. Doyle,

We are writing in support of current management at KZYX and Z in
Philo, California and are longtime supporters of the radio station.

We are aware of efforts by, and have read the arguments of, a group
of people who have disagreements with the way the station is managed, and
who want its license not renewed. We heartily disagree that such a strong
sanction would be justified under any of the circumstances alleged, and
disagree with the heart of the argument against current management. Over
the years the station has weathered the usual controversies and funding
challenges faced by nonprofits, with Board members spending lots of time
and effort working out compromises and solutions. Plenty of us listeners
and supporters are payting attention, and feel the current management has
done a good job, and deserves continued support.

KZYX provides absolutely essential public services and delights a big
majority of its listeners in this rural area with its programming. Please don’t

be swayed by a vocal minority of dissidents.

Sincerely,

/ Jonathan Whipple
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